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May 4...Spring Carnival 
May 9…..PTA Meeting 6 PM 
May 11...Open House 
May 17.Citrus Track Meet/BBQ 
 
 

Hey Campers! Citrus Summer Camp (June 
intersession) starts June 12th! There will be 
lots of free fun, which includes art, science, 
music, technology, and dance! Field trips 
will also be a part of the free fun. Free 
lunch is provided. Sign up information 
coming soon.  

 

 
 

Join the Citrus Staff on Open House Night 
May 11th, 2017 from 5:30 pm to 6:30 pm. 
Mark your calendars for this fun night and 
come visit your child’s classroom and see 
all the great things they have been doing 
all year. 

The kids and teachers are looking 
forward to your visit. We hope you can 

make it.  

 

Next week is the start of our STAR Testing 
and it runs for two weeks. This is a very 
important time for Citrus students. In 
order to maintain the best testing 
environment, no one will be permitted to go 
into the classrooms once the tests have 
started for the day. Students arriving after 
the tests have started will wait in another 
classroom until their class has finished 
testing for the day. The outside doors will 
be locked during testing time and all 
visitors will need to come through the front 
doors and stop in the office. Some great 
things to do to help your child do their 
best: 

Go to bed early the night before a test 

Eat a healthy breakfast 

Arrive to school on time 

We know our students are going to do well 
as they have been working very hard this 
year.  Thank you for your support in 
making this a great testing experience for 
all our students.  

Remember: Citrus is a Latex Free 
School. Please do not bring toys or 

soft rubber items made of Latex from 
home. 


